
Town of Sullivan Sanitary District #1 

Meeting Postponed 

 

The meeting that was originally scheduled for Monday, April 13, 2020 has been 

postponed until Monday, May 11, 2020 at 5:00pm. 

 

Any questions, please contact the Deputy Clerk, Dawn Lynn at: 593-8383 or at:  

townofsullivansd1@gmail.com 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Deputy Clerk, Dawn Lynn 
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